Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
Regional Field Office 13
< R 255730 el Capitol Site Butuan City 8600
May 16, 2025
LETTER OF POSTPONEMENT

Dear Prospective Bidders,

I would like to respectfully request the postponement of our upcoming “Negotiation
Meeting Proper” originally scheduled today May 16, 2025 which will be moved on May
20, 2025 at DA Caraga Conference Hall, Butuan City. The said reschedule is made due to
the conflict schedule and unavailability of key team members. We remain fully committed
to constructive and productive negotiation and want to ensure we are adequately
prepared to contribute meaningfully.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your
understanding and flexibility.

Thank you for your continued cooperation.

Respectfully Yours,

BAC Chairperson



